
Kristie – I appreciate the kind words and the gesture on the billing. Nearly 40 years ago my wife 

and I were parked in our car looking as a piece of property in Old Brookville. Two kids from 

Queens imagining what it would be like to build our dream home and raise our family in such an 

idyllic setting. A gentleman walked up to our car and asked if he could show us around. Your dad 

was that man. He was renovating the Mederick house at the time. He was kind and 

knowledgeable. We eventually decided to buy the property and dad built our dream house where 

we still live. It was one of the luckiest days in our life that we met dad and we are forever 

grateful he created such a wonderful “home” for our family. I will always be thankful for his 

friendship. 
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